
 

 

Confidentiality Decision Statement 
 

The Environment Agency has considered the confidentiality notice dated 12/02/2024 for the exclusion 
of information from the public register. We give notice of our decision as follows: 

The application number is EPR/ZP3125SN/A001 

We agree that there is confidential information in the application. We will not put this on the public 
register. 

We have excluded: 

• Specific pages of the Non-Technical Summary (NTS) 
• Specific pages of the Environmental Management System (EMS) 
• Flood Risk Assessment (FRA) 
• Site Layout Plan. 

We consider that the inclusion of the relevant information on the public register would prejudice the 
applicant’s interests to an unreasonable degree. 

The decision was taken in accordance with our guidance on confidentiality. 

 


